
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This is Helen’s  2nd  time as Culver City’s Woman of the Year.  
Helen’s dedication and her love for NAUW is evident why she is 
our Woman of the Year for a 2nd time.  During her Presidency, 
she worked very hard on getting us Corporate Sponsors to fund 
our scholarship fund.  She reached out to several major 
companies such as Wal-Mart, Office Depot, Staples and Ralphs.  
Helen was instrumental in getting Culver City signed up with 
Ralphs/Food 4 Less Community Program.  She solicited 
members, family and friends to sign up and select Culver City to 
receive a percentage of their grocery bill every time they 
shopped at Ralphs or Food 4 Less.  Helen spear headed the 
community health fair by partnering with the United Methodist 
Church.  The health fair gave free mammograms, blood pressure 
screening, wellness checks for adults and children and school 
supplies.  The event was a huge success and she made sure 
Culver City was following the National Programs in making sure 
we were involved in a health initiative.  Helen truly deserves this 
award and the Culver City Stars salutes her and are very honor 
to have her as one of our Culver City Shining Star! 

Please send her email congratulating her as Woman of the Year! 
rickshm@gmail.com 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO OUR  

IMMEDIATE PAST PRESIDENT 

HELEN RICKS 
2014 CULVER CITY WOMAN OF THE 

YEAR! 


